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Dear Volz Parents & Guardians: 

 

The Virtual Volz Back to School Night will be held on Wednesday, September 23rd, from 6:30 

pm-7:30 pm.   All teachers will be live via Google Meet from 6:30 to 7:30 to provide an overview 

of our instructional programs. Links for the Google Meets can be found on the district home page 

at www.runnemedeschools.org.  Preschool, 4th & 5th will provide two general sessions in the case 

that you have multiple children.  These general sessions will contain the same information.  6th – 

8th grade and special areas will have four sessions more directed to their specific class.  These 

sessions will be labeled by their grade level and homeroom track such as 6-1 or 8-3.  Please ask 

your child their track number before Wednesday.  The schedule for the evening is as follows: 

 

Preschool, 4th & 5th: 

Session 1: 6:30-6:55 

Session 2: 7:05-7:30 

  

6th – 8th Grade & Special Areas: 

Session 1: 6:30-6:40 

Session 2: 6:45-6:55 

Session 3: 7:00-7:10 

Session 4: 7:15-7:25 

 

If you are unable to attend Wednesday night the teachers will also be posting prerecorded 

presentations that you can view.  These presentations will also be posted on the district 

homepage at www.runnemedeschools.org.   

Hopefully, this evening will provide you with the opportunity to make that initial contact with the 

teachers and understand their expectations.  Your willingness as parents to work closely with the 

school is essential to the academic success of your child.  Please remember these are general 

informational sessions.  If you have a question or concern regarding your child or school 

procedures, please schedule a separate meeting with the teacher or administration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal 
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